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July 21, 2020 

 

Please Support LCO No. 3576 AAC Absentee Voting at the 

2020 State Election and Election Day Registration 
 

On behalf of the 7 Jewish Federations across Connecticut, we are respectfully 

requesting your support of LCO 3576, AAC Absentee Voting at the 2020 Election 

and Election Day Registration legislation.  The COVID pandemic has turned the 

simplest tasks of daily life into risks.  One of those simple tasks is voting.  

Everybody who wants to vote should be able to do so.  However, the virus has 

jeopardized that.  Waiting in line for any amount of time is putting people at risk of 

getting sick, or even worse, dying.   

 

JFACT supports this legislation because it allows absentee ballots to anybody who 

wants one for this coming election in November.  This would allow people to fulfill 

their civic duty while staying safely at home.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Michael Bloom 

Executive Director 

Cell: 860-983-3476 

mbloom@jfact.org 

 

 

 


